OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, KUCHINDA COLLEGE, KUCHINDA

NOTICE Dt. 23.08.2024

Kuchinda College, Kuchinda is going to organize a peaceful rally from Kuchinda
College to Sub-Collector’s Office on dt. 24.08.2024 at 03.00 PM demanding justice for
“NIRBHAYA 2.0”.

All the members of the staff and students are requested to join the same.
Princi
Kuchinda Colfegd, Kug¢hinda

Copy to Staff Common Room/Boys” Common  Room/Girls’ Common
Room /IQAC/Guard file for information.




